TOWN OF YORKTOWN CONSERVATION BOARD

MEETING MINUTES

July 1, 2015

Board Members Present:   

Co-Chairperson Phyllis Bock, Patrick Francois, Walter Plankl, Richard Shaw, 
Kim Hughes - Secretary

Board Members Absent:

Co-Chairperson Diane Dreier, William LaScala, Peter Alduino, Walter Daniels
Guests:

William Beshart, for John Karell PE
________________________________________________________________

Co-Chairperson Phyllis Bock called the meeting to order at 7:44p.m. The meeting took place in the Town Hall Boardroom.

The minutes of June 17, 2015 were approved with a motion from Pat Francois and seconded by Walt Plankl.   

Communications Received:

None
Chairpersons Report:

None
Reports from Other Committees:

None
Old Business:

This is a new home construction of 3211 Lakeshore Drive. The applicant had gone before the Zoning Board in 2005. The applicant was told to reduce the size of the home from 1600 square feet to 1400 square feet. The home was also pushed back from the lake to allow the buffer of 150 feet, and the size of the driveway was reduced as suggested by the Town Board. The Board reviewed the site plans and saw no environmental impacts. 
New Business:

None
Discussion:

None
The meeting was adjourned at 8:45p.m. With a motion proposed by Phyllis Bock and seconded by Richard Shaw.
